CANTON AMATEUR RADIO CLUB MINUTES 11/15/95

The regular meeting of the Canton Amateur Radio Club was called to order on November 15, 1995 at 7:30 pm by Dale, KB8LWP. A round of introductions followed with 30 members in attendance and one guest.

Secretary's report: A motion was made to suspend the Secretary's report. The motion was passed.

Treasurer's report: Larry gave a report of the treasury, a motion was made to accept, the motion passed.

Old Business: Nothing was reported.

New Business: Jerry, KA8AHF, announced that he has membership cards for those who have already paid dues.

Dale, KB8LWP, announced that someone is needed immediately to fill the rest of the term for the position of Secretary. Anyone interested please contact Dale or any of the officers or Trustees.

Jerry, KA8AHF, reported that the Trustee's have been talking about adding a 6 meter station to the club shack for a link to the National Weather Service in case of severe weather. We are looking at some radios and antennas, we are probably going to need an outlay \$750 to do it. John, N8WHH is going to look into possible interference between the 6 meter and anything the Sheriff may have. We don't want to do anything that may cause any interference to the Sheriff's communications system. We are going to do some more testing and by spring hope to have it up and ready. A discussions following, a motion was made to give the Trustees the authority to purchase this equipment. After further discussion, the motion passed.

Dale, KB8LWP, reported that the club is in need for someone to help with the editing of the newsletter. John, N8WHH, will continue to copy and staple but does not have the time to do it all. If anyone is interested in giving this a try, contact Dale or any of the officers or Trustees.

Ken's report: As always, Ken, W8EK, gave a very informative report.

The Meeting adjourned for coffee and donuts.